
               LIS 2024 NEWSLETTER    

             

 

Greetings, 

Welcome to the 2024 season at Wards Cove!  I imagine we are all looking forward to spending some 

time at the Lake. 

 

BEACH MEETINGS 

Please note the following Beach Meeting dates: 

June 22th at 10am 

July 27th at 10am 

August 24th at 10am 

 

ANNUAL DUES 

The Annual Dues remain at $150 and are due by May 17th. Please fill out the form and pay online at 

www.LISWardsCove.com. Alternatively, you can print the form and mail in with a check. Dues are 

collected to cover the costs of insurance, the annual supper, beach clean-up, swim area improvements 

etc. Please see the LIS website or reach out to the Board with any questions.  

 

MOSQUITO SPRAYING 

Southern Maine Mosquito and Tick Control will be returning this year. If you would like to have your 

property treated, please register and pay before May17th. Spraying fees and Registration are listed on 

the LIS website with the payment form. Please pay online at www.LISWardsCove.com or print the form 



and mail in with a check. It was voted last year going from three sprays to four. Pricing remains the same 

as last year. Spraying will start the week of May 20th depending on weather. The crew will then return the 

week of June 17th, July 22nd, and lastly, the week of August 26th. 

Prices 

Single Lot Treatment -$180 

Double Lot Treatment -$260 

Triple Lot Treatment - $360 

*Please note this is a discounted price for LIS dues paying members only* 

 

Checks can be made payable to:  

Tara Perruzzi 1131 Sawyer Road Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107   

 

 

100 Year Celebration 

We are excited to have the 100 Year Celebration Committee putting together the 2024 party.  

More details are on the website, and we ask that you visit the website for all the important information. 

We are looking for tentative RSVP’s to get a preliminary head count, we have booked a caterer and a 

band and are in the process of designing a shirt commemorating the milestone. We are very excited.  

Also, a reminder to get those pictures together for the slide show.  Please send them to Kathy Rodriquez 

at kerodriquez@earthlink.net 

 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

Beginning Balance $16,104 

Dock Install/Removal $1,000* 

Beach Clean-Up $TBD 

LIS State Fee $35 

 

New Families 

We also would also like to welcome some new families to the neighborhood. 



The Barina’s on Jeremy Drive 

The DeLilla’s and the DeLaura’s on Wards Cove Road. 

Becky Jordan & Harrison Richardson on Justins Way. 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Stay tuned for upcoming announcements on www.LISWardsCove.com or the LIS Facebook page. In 

addition to the LIS website, periodic emails, and the Facebook page, notices are posted at the LIS Kiosks. 

The kiosks are located at the top of the beach paths on both Wards Cove and Sandbar Roads. 

 

IMPORTANT 

This year is an election year. Nominations for new officers will be accepted at the June meeting with 

elections to take place at July meeting, we encourage all to get involved and volunteer.  

 

Looking forward to seeing you all this summer! 

Sincerely, 

LIS Board 


